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September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 2 Trip to Botanical Gardens 

On Tuesday 15th October 2024 the children in 2Cherry and 2Sycamore will be visiting Botanical Gardens, Oadby, for the 

whole day. They will be experiencing habitat and adaptation activities for the day. 

Trip destination: Botanical Gardens 

Date of trip: Tuesday 15th October 2024 

Method of transportation: coach 

Time the children will leave school: 9am 

Time the children will leave Botanical Gardens: 14:30pm 

 

Special clothing: Please ensure your child is wearing warm outdoor clothing, including footwear suitable for muddy 

conditions and a waterproof coat. 

Lunch needs: All children in 2Cherry and 2Sycamore can receive a Universal Free School Meal and therefore a packed 

lunch will be provided by our school kitchen.  You do not need to bring any food for the trip. They will need to bring their 

water bottles. 

Cost of trip: £8.75 (voluntary contribution please see below). 

Payment method: Please consent and pay online through ParentPay or speak to Mrs Linnell/Mrs Lawton in the office if 

you require a barcode.  

We are asking for a contribution of £8.75 from parents to support the cost of the trip. If the school does not receive sufficient 

contributions, we may have to cancel this experience. If you need financial support please contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Mee and Mrs Alba 

Year 2 Teachers  
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